
  
To:         All Tres Valles West Owners 
From:     Tres Valles West Board of Directors 
  
This is a reminder that NO HUNTING is allowed on Tres Valles West Property.   
  
Recently persons have been observed apparently stalking the elk on the southern end of Camel 
Ridge, the ridge just east of the middle valley.  The Game Warden has been notified. 
  
Tres Valles West property owners expect strict adherence to the NO HUNTING policy as well as 
our efforts to protect and preserve the wildlife population on the ranch. 
 


